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To whom it may concern,

Please accept this correspondence as my voice as a voting member in Queensland that I
 strongly oppose the bill forwarded by MP Rob Pyne.  There is is an abundance of
 evidence available that supports the negative impact of abortion in general, not to mention
 the psychological impact on the mother and her family members.  As someone that has a
 friend who made this 'choice' many years ago, she still suffers regret and guilt of
 performing this deathly procedure.

Also, recently it has been revealed that Queensland has been responsible for late term
 abortion deliveries and the viable child left to suffer and day over a matter of hours.  Why
 is this happening when childless couple in this country can't adopt and have difficulty
 adopting from overseas?  As a proud Queenslander I stand in support to raising the ethical
 and moral standard of this state.

Regards,

Karl Rickards
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